
Exchange project with Suwon High-Tech High School (Korea) was 
held. 

 

From July 11th (Wed.) to 17th (Tue.), we held an international exchange project with 

Suwon High-Tech High School. There were 10 students in second grade and 3 leaders 

from Suwon. 

This project has been carried out by concluding an academic exchange agreement that 

aimed at promoting research and educational exchanges between both our schools. 

In this program, we held events such as accommodation in the student dormitory, 

sightseeing around Asahikawa, report meeting by the students of Suwon High-Tech 

High School, and participation in classes. 

The students deepened their exchanges with Japanese, Korean, English and gestures, 

and also exchanged information on SNS. 

As a dispatch program from our college, 9 students and 3 leaders will visit Suwon 

High-Tech High School from August 22nd (Wed.) to 28th (Tue). 

  

▲ First meeting of tutors and Korean students ▲ Introduction of Korea by Suwon students 



 

▲ Participation in classes ▲ Cherry picking 

 
 

▲ Lavender soft cream at Farm Tomita      ▲ Farewell party 

 
 

▲ Return home ▲ Student tutors and Suwon's students 


